
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 3 Newsletter 14 
Week ending: Friday, 18 December 2020 

Value of the Month 

For December: 

Respect 

Weekly Attendance  

Percentages 

Well done to all of the 

girls in year 3 who have 

attained 100% this term. 

 

The Whole School goal 

is 97% or over for this 

year. The up-to-date  

aggregate so far is 

95.07% 

Student of the Term 
Autumn 2020 

3.1 Sana 

3.3 Hazel 

Year 3  

Idiom of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.1 Safa and Ciara 

 

3.3 Princy 

 

3.1  Seema,  

Janushka and  

Andra  

3.3  Brianna and 

Akshaya 

Year 3 Word of 

the Week 

predate 

Have you  

submitted your  

sentence? 

Reading Certificates 

3.1: Hanna and Arshitha  

3.3  Akshaya, Telina,  

Shahithya, Geanelle, 
and Innaya  



 

 

 

 Day Weekly Homework beginning Monday,  04/01/21 Due 

Monday, 4 INSET  

Tuesday, 5 Maths 10 Minute Weekly Workouts 

Spring Term: Week 1

13/01/21 

Wednesday, 6 Maths 10 Minute Weekly Workouts 

Spring Term: Week 2 

13/01/21 

Thursday, 7 MyMaths 
Complete Homework Activities  

14/01/21 

Friday, 8 Spelling 

Learn Week 13 Spelling Words for test next Friday. 

15/12/20 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are sure that this year has been tougher than 
ever to create the Christmas you wanted. The Covid 
19 pandemic that’s affected everyone, the lockdown 
and financial constraints. There may be loved ones 
who couldn't fit in your bubble. Therefore, we are 
taking this opportunity to wish that the magic of the 
Christmas season fills your home with love, joy and 
peace. We are sending lots of warm wishes and 
thoughts  to your family, and looking forward to the 
day things return to normal. Take care of yourselves 
and stay safe.  
 
Mrs Hibbs, Mrs Selvadurai, Mr Sidwell 
The Year 3 Teachers 

Next Term … 

 

English: George’s Marvellous 

Medicine 

Maths: Word Problems and 

Mental Calculations 

Geography: How can we 

make living here better for eve-

ryone? 

Maths 

We have now completed the 

unit on Division. Over the 

Christmas holidays it would be 

wonderful if they could continue 

to practise their division skills 

and learn the four terms that 

are involved in a division  

operation: 

Over the Christmas Holidays 
 
Please ensure that your  
daughter continues each day to 
practise her number bonds to 
20. They need to instantly recall 
their number bonds — a Year 2 
requirement. 
  
The girls also need to know by 
heart their multiplication tables 
from x2 all the way through to 
x10. 
 
These number skills are the key 
building blocks of mathematics 
so are very important. 

There is homework set on Google Classroom 

that we expect to be completed and handed in.  

The pupils have been set a topic focus —  

asking someone about the changes in their life-

time that they have seen . They are expected to 

talk to a known adult and type up the changes 

they have seen. 

 

There is also an Accelerated Reader Quiz and 

an hour of Coding set for both classes. 

School reopens on Tuesday, 5 January. 


